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Republic of the Philippines
North Eastern Mindanao State University

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
No. 09-03/, s. 2024

TO: Campus Directors
Deans
Research and Development Director
Research and Development Heads

DATE: September 17, 2024
SUBJECT: IMPORTANT NOTICE ON PAPER PRESENTATIONS FOR 2024 ICMAR

Due to the unforeseen impact of Typhoon Gener, numerous confirmed onsite presenters
from various universities across the Visayas and Mindanao regions have experienced
flight and ferry cancellations as a result of the weather conditions. As of now, 100
presenters have opted to switch to virtual presentations for their safety and convenience.

In light of this development, all 111 confirmed presenters from North Eastern Mindanao
State University (NEMSU) will proceed with their presentations in a face-to-face manner.
This is necessary to help fulfil the pre-booked number of onsite participants with the hotel,
which has been arranged and paid for by the consortium in advance.

The support and cooperation of Campus Directors, Deans, and Research and
Development Director and Heads is expected to facilitate and ensure a smooth transition
for our NEMSU presenters.

Thank you very much for your understanding and continued cooperation.

For the grassroots and in the spirit of vibrant leadership,
Digitally signed
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NEMESIO G. LOAYON, PhD
SUC President Il
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